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Andrew Beattie - Lane Cove Road Ramp

From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

<chris.boyadj ian@sita. com. au>
<plan_comment@plaruring.nsw. gov.au>
812212012 3:32 PM
Lane Cove Road Ramp

Hi,

I think this ramp is a great idea, saving motorists time. However any idea of a toll charge for it is ridiculous.
I understand that costs need to be recouped, however, this can be taken from the regular M2 toll currently in place,
without increasing that.
We already have to pay for the Lane Cove Tunnel and the Harbour Bridge. Similar to the M5 East tunnel, this should be
free.

This new road is awesome, the toll on it is crazy!

Kind Regards,

Chris.

Chris Boyadjian I Assistant Commercial Accountant - NSW lnfrastructure

SITA Australia I Chullora Corporate lnfrastructure Office

70 Anzac Street, Chullora NSW 2'190 Australia I eO Aox 3500, Rhodes Waterside, NSW 2138 Australia

Direct: +61 297087833 | Fax: +61 299347186 | chris boyadjian@sita.com.au I sita com.au

¡l Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email and any attachments may contain information which is confidential, privileged or subject to copyright. If you
are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender by retum email and then delete both the original email and any
copy of the return email, as you are not authorised to use the email or any attachments.
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